
From: Mak, Jay  
Sent: November 1, 2024 2:01 PM 
To: Ken Anderson <andersonk@ae.ca>; Robyn Grahame <grahamer@ae.ca> 
Subject: RM of Macdonald water treatment plant alteration 3487.00 
 
Hi Ken and Robyn,   
 
I wanted to share a few comments that we received from your notice of alteration and request for 
some additional information on the human health impacts. Would you be able to identify the 
proximity of the nearest residence(s) and describe the potential effects of the project on human 
health and mitigation strategies if applicable (e.g., noise, air quality, traffic, etc.)? I understand that 
the air quality was briefly discussed.  
 
The TAC member(s) also shared the following comments for your information: 

• Permit to Construct or Alter a Public Water System for the Office of Drinking Water (ODW) will 
have to be submitted 

• Construction should follow Manitoba Water Services Board (MWSB) standards 
 
Thanks,  
 
Jay Mak, M.Sc., P.Eng.  
Senior Environmental Engineer 
Land Use, Waste Management, and Energy Section 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
Department of Environment and Climate Change 
Box 35, 14 Fultz Blvd, Winnipeg, MB R3Y 0L6 
 
T: (204) 619-0709 /F: (204) 945-5229/ Email: Jay.Mak@gov.mb.ca   
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From: Mak, Jay <Jay.Mak@gov.mb.ca>  
Sent: November 1, 2024 3:47 PM 
To: Ken Anderson <andersonk@ae.ca>; Robyn Grahame <grahamer@ae.ca> 
Subject: RE: RM of Macdonald water treatment plant alteration 3487.00 
 
Hi Ken and Robyn,  
 
Could you please describe the expected quantity and concentrate of the settling pond discharge 
from this proposal? Please include the current discharge plan and the expected impact in the 
receiving water body (e.g., La Salle River).  
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Jay Mak 
204-619-0709  
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